



Bible School  
In the month of March Bible School began this year. We are thankful for 
forty-four students studying the Word of God all across the nation of Chile 
via online. Cristina taught Christian Life to the first year students this 
semester, while I have worked with fellow missionary,  Dan Barkley, in the 
administration of the Bible school. 
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Thank You so much for your faithful prayers and financial support! 
Visit our Facebook page: Chile and Beyond
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A few Reports from Churches

7 souls baptized in Jesus’ 
name in Punta Arenas -  
The southern point of 
C h i l e , P a s t o r D a n i e l 
Cornejo. 

After being closed for over three 
m o n t h s b e c a u s e o f C o v i d 
restrictions, 4 received the gift of the 
Holy Ghost in their first service in our 
church in San Joaquin - Santiago 
Metro Area, Pastor Jose Poblete. 

4 souls baptized in Jesus’ 
name in  Freire - Temuco, 
Southern Chile, Pastor Adan 
Cona.


In spite of the fact that almost 
all   of the chur  ches have not 
been  able to hold services 
in their buildings almost all 
year because of the 
restrictions, they have 
continued to preach the 
gospel and souls are being 
saved during the pandemic! 
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